
Pass this on to your friends 

Membership Application and Renewal Form 
 

Gawler Country Music Club Inc P.O. Box 1132 Gawler SA 5118 Ph: (08) 8255 8920 

 

Name: (Please Print)                                                                DOB (Day and month only): 

 

Address:                                                              Suburb/Town:                                         Post Code: 
(Or change of Address) 

Tel:                              Mobile:                          Annual Membership Fee: $10.00    Are you already a Member?  

                                                                                                                                                                                     Yes my Number is        No 

My Favourite Country Music Artists are:…………………………………………………………………………. 

  

Do you sing or play a musical instrument?............................................................................................................... 

 

I agree to abide by the constitution and rules of the club: Signature……………………………Date.................. 

 

Please send this form with your cheque or P.O. (Not Cash) to The Secretary at the above address 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

Gawler Country Music Club Inc. PO Box 1132 Gawler SA 5118          (Outside) 
 

Gawler Country Music Club Inc. is a 

non profit organisation dedicated to the 

development of all styles of Country 

Music. The activities of the club 

include regular monthly meetings and 

shows; providing opportunity and 

encouragement to amateur artists; 

producing this newsletter and showing 

support for all other South Australian 

Country Music Clubs. 

Committee Members 

Kay Dobie, Kevin Vardon,  

Carlene Oliver, Allen Prow. 

Crystal and Veronica Antoniazzi 
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP $10.00. 

 
President/Entertainments Officer  Keith Warren           8255 8920 

 
Vice President George Dobie                                         8255 5789 

 

Secretary Helen Warren                                                 8255 8920 
 

Treasurer Louise Vardon                                                8254 3440 

 
Public Relations Officer  Fred Payne                         0417 851 609 

 

Newsletter/Web Editor Les Parris  
  

ADVERTISING SPACE is available in this Newsletter.  

Costs are: Half A4 Page $20.00. 

Quarter A4 Page $10.00.  

Eighth A4 Page $5.00 (Business Card Size) 

 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE To 

ensure entry in the next issue please 

send articles, advertisements etc. to  

The Editor,  

PO Box 1132, Gawler SA 5118 to 

reach us by the Second Sunday of the 

month.  Additional copies of the 

Newsletter may be obtained at club 

functions or by contacting the 

Secretary on 8255 8920. 

Website: 

www.gawlercountrymusicclub.com.au  

 

RENEWALS DUE ON APRIL 1ST         
 

 

 
 

 
 

This One’s For The Girls 
Tanya Cornish and Georgette Berry 

 

The song title ‘This One’s For The Girls’ written by country 

singers Martina McBride seems to be a good title for our 

New Year Newsletter. The song highlights the process of 

girls growing up through adolescence and into adulthood. 
 

Young in years and yet mature in experience Tanya 

Cornish and Georgette Berry each deserve recognition 

for their effort and for their performances supporting 

Country Music. 
 

Both talented singer/musician/songwriters are on stage 

regularly as semi professionals, and yet still take time out 

to support others by performing free of charge. 
 

Tanya Cornish grew up on her family’s beef cattle 

property in the upper south east of South Australia. 

She’s been interested in music and singing from an early 

age and has performed at many concerts and events.  
 

Throughout her schooling, Tanya learned piano and guitar 

and took voice lessons. She completed years 10, 11 and 12 at Annesley College in 

Adelaide, where she gained high achievements for her year 12 solo and ensemble performances.  
 

In 2011 Tanya placed many firsts in talent quests at various country music festivals around South Australia, including Port 

Pirie, Gawler, Mt. Gambier and Laura, and she recently won second place to Kym Wilson in the Senior Female Vocalist 

South Australian Champion of Champions.  
 

Early in 2012 Tanya travelled to Tamworth for the country music festival where she represented the state in the South 

Australian Country Music Showcase.  
 

Tanya’s love for music continues to inspire her to pursue a musical career and she is working towards recording an EP.  

Tanya can be seen with Bill Chambers singing their original song "Dirt Road Blues"  

at the Wheatsheaf Hotel, Adelaide. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kiUJRvhpVoM 
 

Georgette Berry began singing at school in Berri as part of the year 5 school choir. Her first public singing performance 

was in 2005 at a Berri Lions Club dinner, and as a result Georgette was invited to perform at the Renmark Carols by 

Candlelight. 
 

In 2006 encouraged by family and friends Georgette decided to exhibit her musical talents to a wider audience by entering 

a number of country music talent quests including Mildura, Port Pirie, Port Augusta, Tailem Bend and Barmera, and 

has since performed at each of these festivals annually.  
 

Georgette’s list of achievements is growing along with her confidence and belief in her ability to perform and grow with 

the music she loves so much. See Georgette on… http://www.saccm.com/artists/berry/index.html 

Gawler Country Music Club wishes you both great success in the years ahead. 
 

Dance  Listen  Eat ‘n’ Sip 

 
Come along and Enjoy 
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